MM-8,89. C.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI,

KOBE, 19th November 1940.

TELEGRAMS: ''REGISTER' KOBE

TELEPHONE:- 2580 SANNOMIYA

The Secretary,

WOKINGHAM

§/S "NITIRYU MARU"

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 18th September last
regarding the 2nd Special Survey No.2 which is now due on the
above vessel, I have to say that the Owners now state that they
hope to carry out this survey some time next month at the same
time as the Japanese Government Survey.

I am, Dear Bir.

Yours faithfully,
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